Sandra Soto

From: Sandra Soto on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Monday, August 08, 2016 9:30 AM

To: 'Mary Ann Paris'
Subject: RE: FPL Rate Increase

Dear Mr. and Mrs. Paris,

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160021-EI and forwarding your comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Sincerely,

Sandra Soto Commission Deputy Clerk I Florida Public Service Commission 2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard Tallahassee, FL 32399 (850) 413-6010

----Original Message----

From: Mary Ann Paris [mailto:mparis1900@aol.com]

Sent: Monday, August 08, 2016 7:58 AM

To: Records Clerk

Subject: FPL Rate Increase

We strongly oppose a rate increase. It is difficult enough to meet daily living costs. Please consider the many folks who struggle to survive economically on a daily basis.

Thank you, Eugene and Mary Ann Paris Boynton Beach Florida